
TIME TO APPLY FOR 2021
PERMISSIVE TAX EXEMPTIONS!

PTE applications, along with all supporting
documentation, will be accepted until 4:30 p.m.
Friday, June 26, 2020 for 2021 exemptions.

Applications are available on the City website at
www.campbellriver.ca by selecting Your City Hall
/ Advisory Committees / Community Partnership
Committee. Paper copies are available from
City Hall. Submit applications to the attention of
Dennis Brodie, Financial Planning Officer,
301 St. Ann’s Road, Campbell River, BC V9W 4C7.

Permissive property tax exemptions are available for
property that is either owned or held by a church,
charitable, philanthropic or non-profit organization
that meets the requirements prescribed by Section
224 of the Community Charter and City Council’s
Finance Policy.

For further information or clarification on the
application process please contact Dennis Brodie,
Financial Planning Officer, by telephone at 250-286-5754
or by email at dennis.brodie@campbellriver.ca.


